
Equity and Inclusion Report 2023 

 

My participation on the AAUW National Equity and Inclusion 

committee had me participating in Diversity Officer Training, providing 

information to the AAUW State Presidents on how the Diversity 

Committee was helping our Diversity Officers.  I also attended monthly 

diversity officer meetings and hosted a webinar on Different Ways to 

Celebrate Diversity. 

 

This year the AAUW-NYS Equity and Inclusion Committee did not 

meet as often as I would have liked.  It was my intention to host 

meetings every other month so that the NYS Diversity Officers would 

meet to discuss any issues or ideas that we could all share together.  

Unfortunately, we only got a chance to meet twice this year.   

 

I will try again in the Fall to start meeting again with our team to get 

some momentum on how we can better support each other in working 

towards being more inclusive.   

 

 

Suzanne Young-Mercer 

Chair Diversity 


